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Lighthouse Pizza Subs & More - Jill’s 

special for this month is:  one 16-inch pizza 

(specialty not included), 12 wings (one flavor only) 

for $25. 

Sunday, September 1st will be the last Lake 

Church service for this season.  Rev. Ronnie 

Blackwell has shared with us again this summer, 

touching the lives of campers and neighbors alike.  

Join in the fellowship at 8:30 a.m. under the Moon 

pavilion.  We have a good group in attendance each 

Sunday morning.  Let’s have the biggest group yet 

to end the year.  We look forward to having Rev. 

Blackwell back for 2025. 

Ladies’ Lunch & Bingo – Thursday, 

September 26 at Lighthouse Pizza Subs & More.  

Lunch includes subs, pasta salad, chips, ice cream, 

and drink and will begin at 11:00 am with bingo at 

noon.  Venders will be showing and selling their 

wares during the entire event.  Great prizes for the 

bingo winners. 

It looks like the season is starting to wind 

down.  Lighthouse Pizza Subs & More will close 

for the season after Sunday, September 29.  

Heartfelt thank-you to all of our customers! 

We have an abundant supply of campfire 

wood at Lighthouse and at Moon.  The cool 

evenings are perfect for campfires and s’mores.  

Please remember, never leave your fire unattended 

and never burn trash in your fire rings.   

 

 

 

Thank you for helping to keep the dumpster 

trash under control by only putting household trash 

in the dumpsters.  We appreciate your cooperation 

with this. 

SCDNR has published the new rules and 

regulations for 2023-2024.  The new rules and 

regulations are available at both parks. 

 

 

According to DNR - channel catfish will 

bite well in August from shallow to deep water. Cut 

herring, shrimp, or dip baits will all work. Flathead 

catfish can be caught at night on live bream or 

perch. 

 

 

 


